From: earswickclerk@aol.com <earswickclerk@aol.com>
Sent: 16 June 2021 00:20
To: helen.kirkham@avisonyoung.com <helen.kirkham@avisonyoung.com>
Cc: jfs@stephenson.co.uk <jfs@stephenson.co.uk>; s.hamilton@stephenson.co.uk <s.hamilton@stephenson.co.uk>
Subject: Earswick Parish Council - York Outer Ring Road Dualling and Roundabout Upgrade Scheme 
 
Dear Ms Kirkham 

Thank you for your letter dated 16th April 2021 - your reference HK02/RLJ/04C100052.

Earswick Parish Council would like to inform you that Stephensons Rural LLP are acting as their agent on this matter.  Please would you contact either James Stephenson or Stewart Hamilton directly (email addresses given above), with a view to entering into voluntary negotiation.

Many thanks.

Yours sincerely

Joanne Fisher
Clerk to Earswick Parish Council
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